M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 23, 2108
RE:
Change Order #1 – Stephens Campus Bus Garage/Facility Management - Generators
 BG#17-280

One change was made to the contract for this project.
Proposal #1 – This change order is for upsizing the feeder wire for the existing generator per the request of the electrical inspector.  ADD - $1,225


Total change order amount – Add - $ 1,225
I recommend the board accept CO#1, as presented.

